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Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Newcombe 
 

 
alice.dent2@sgmail.org.uk 

This term our topic is Robots and we spent our Wow day inventing robot 
inspired games, watching the film ‘The Iron Giant’ and building 
cardboard robots to display in our classroom. Our writing over the topic 
will be based on the stories pictured below. We are excited about our 
class trip to UWE next week where we will be immersed in engineering 
and robotic activities.  

Homework 

As well as the termly homework project, Mathletics will be set on a 
Tuesday to complete by the following week. Spellings are on Google 

Classroom and will be tested on Fridays. 

 


